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Dear Faithful Supporters & Praying Friends, 
 
 To start off we must say, with the greatest of sincerity, 
how grateful we are for the many generous love gifts that we 
have been given to help us get through this trying time in our 
nation. We have seen Gods hand at work in providing for our 
every need. Thank you for your faithfulness to give as well as 
for your faithfulness to pray. 
 During the last couple of months there has been a 
change at our sending church. Our Pastor, David Ellenburg, 
retired after 19+ years of faithful service as pastor of Morning 
Star Ind. Baptist Church. The church then voted unanimously 
on Bro. Leslie Bourdess to become our new pastor. Pastor 
Bourdess and his family served for several years as 
missionaries with World Wide New Testament Baptist 
Missions planting a church in Cordova, AK. They also have 
been members of our sending church for many years, and it 
too was their sending church while they served as 
missionaries. Please help us to pray for them as they continue 
to acclimate to their new roles as pastor and pastor’s family. 
 Over the last couple of months, we have had several 
meetings to cancel due to COVID-19. Some of these meetings 

Prayer Request: 
 

- Additional Support. 
- Meetings to be rescheduled. 
- New meetings to schedule. 
- Safety while traveling. 
- Guidance going forward. 
- Acclimation of our new pastor. 
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have already rescheduled for later in the year, and some of 
them had us by way of video only during this time. We look 
forward to rescheduling the rest of these meetings as the 
Lord gives us liberty to do so. Also, we look forward to 
making it around to the churches that showed our video so 
that we can meet and fellowship with those congregations 
as well. During this time, we have still been able to have a 
couple of in person meetings in South Carolina and 
Oklahoma. 
 Also, before we left to go to Montana on this latest 
survey trip in February, I had put in my notice at the 
hospital. Because of everything that has been going on with 
Coronavirus the hospital contacted me a couple of weeks ago 
and offered me the ability to come back and take hours as 
my schedule would allow. I say this to help further illustrate 
the goodness of the Lord in making provision for us during 
this time. God has truly been so good to us! 
 

In Christ, 
 

Wesley & Kayla Grant 

Praise Report: 
 

- Good Health. 
- Wonderful meetings. 
- God’s provision through a 

seemingly impossible time. 


